
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 
Speech and Language Pathologist Hedley has been an amazing blessing for our 

daughter. We cannot thank the Elks enough for providing this service to our 
family. Hedley has helped our daughter so much with her speech development.  

She has blossomed under Hedley’s guidance. We are so thankful.   
    

* * * * * * 
Chrystalyn, Occupational Therapist, is a joy and you can tell she is passionate and 

enjoys what she does. Every week she keeps my daughter on task which is the 
biggest challenge for me. She makes every activity fun, new, exciting, and it is all 
while teaching and helping. She is truly a God send. Chrystalyn also finds ways 

for us to manage her attention, listening, and other issues. 
    

* * * * * * 
 

Physical Therapist Lisa is extremely knowledgeable and helpful. She listens to my 
concerns and addresses them immediately. She is always available and very 

supportive.  
 

* * * * * * 
 

Pediatric Vision Screener Wyomi was efficient, professional, and courteous during 
our vision screening. The parents have always been very pleased to have the 
screening done. Wyomi was very polite with the staff and children, she made 

everything run smoothly. She’s a great representative for your company! 
 

* * * * * * 
 

Our son has made so much progress while working with Occupational Therapist 
Jamie. She is professional and so easy to work with. Jamie is one of the best 

therapists or providers that we have ever worked with. We are so grateful for the 
Elks Major Project and all of the progress our son has made.  

 
* * * * * * 

The therapy sessions are very helpful for my daughter’s speech. My daughter 
enjoys seeing Speech and Language Pathologist, Ms. Jocelyn and is excited every 
time Ms. Jocelyn visits us for therapy. The games she uses are fun and keeps my 

daughter’s attention. 
 

* * * * * * 


